
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

SCHOOL RE-OPENS TUESDAY 20TH FEBRUARY 2024

Year 6 SATs parent information meeting – Wednesday 21st February
Foundation stage coffee morning – Friday 1st March

Parents Evening - Monday 11th March and Wednesday 13th March
Year 6 residential information meeting – Wednesday 20th March

YR 4 Trip to Eden Camp – Thursday 11th April

9th February 2024

Attendance and Holidays
Please be aware that we cannot 

authorise any holidays that are taken 
during term time and that the local 

authority will be required to issue a fine 
for holidays taken during this time. 

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to commence at 8.45am.  
Thank You. 

Audrey and her brother, 
Kit, went on a litter pick 

over the weekend.
What super Global 

Citizens!
A great reminder of 

what we can all do to 
look after our planet!

Key points
If we have any visitors to 
school we show leadership by 
welcoming them into our 
community. 
We have jobs in school that we 
are responsible for and we take 
leadership of these roles. 
When someone is sad we show 
leadership by helping people 
feel better. 

Some thoughts from 5L:
I have shown leadership when I lead the enterprise stall for my class. 
Azrael 
I have shown leadership when I play football at lunch time. I have made 
sure everyone around me are kind to each other. Ayaan
Sometimes in the playground I take the lead and play games that 
include lots of people. Amelia
I have taken leadership in the classroom by helping people with their 
writing. Kenji
I have lead a team in my P.E lessons as a team captain. William

Discussion points / questions to 
consider:
Why is it important to show 
leadership?
How does it feel when you show 
pupil leadership?
Is it always easy to be a leader?
When are you a good leader?

Calendar of Character

Focus for week beginning 19th February

Showing Pupil leadership



Please remember that we strive to be a NUT FREE school, so please make sure you check the ingredients in your child's 
packed lunch.

Thank you.

My Voice Matters Art Competition
Thank you to everyone that entered the art competition. The entries were amazing and it made it 

difficult to judge a winner. We have celebrated the following Thoresby winners:
Amaya, Iris, Maizy, Soumia, Kenji, Hayat, Maryam, Vicent, Mabel, Ali, Beattie, Brooke, Zayn, Frankie, 
Ezzeldin and Maya. Well done to them. All entries have been sent off to the city wide competition.

Take a look at some of our amazing entries!

WELL DONE!



EXCITING EVENTS

Keep your eyes peeled for 
The Fairy Trail – starting on 

Saturday 10th February! 
This event has been organised by 

Lottie (4M) and her mum since Covid 
and this year, Thoresby Primary School 

has been added to the map!
www.thefairytrail.co.uk.

The Big Malarky –
Saturday 10th

February!


